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March 31, 2016


Mr. Store Owner/Manager
Store Name
P.O. Box 99999999999
Saipan, MP 96950

Dear Mr. Store Owner/Manager:

The communities of San Antonio and Koblerville want to partner with you to make our villages more healthy.

As part of this effort, we are asking you to participate in an exciting initiative called the “Healthy Village Store” program, which aims to promote healthy lifestyles through increased awareness and sale of healthier food items. Through this initiative, we are partnering with the Children’s Healthy Living Program and the Northern Marianas College Cooperative Research Extension and Education Service (NMC CREES) to help stores like yours to:

1) Increase sales of healthy foods and beverages that will contribute to the overall, increased profitability of your business;
2) Market healthier lifestyles through in-store promotional activities like recipe stands, tasting stations, aisle and point of sale advertising, customer incentives, and more;
3) Obtain training and technical assistance in selling healthy foods, increasing sales, and attracting more customers and;
4) Increase its profile in the community through loyalty programs and other community-based marketing activities.

The ultimate aim of these efforts is to help our community, and especially our children, have access to affordable, nutritious foods that can in turn help them make important decisions about their health. 

The Healthy Village Store initiative is part of a growing movement of stores in our community and in the nation focusing on health.  We hope that you can be part of this movement, and together we can help our community.

Sincerely,

San Antonio Community
Action Network 
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